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SAVE THE DATE:  

2024  

 27 ‐ 29 February ‐ IBS/KBIS ‐ Las Vegas, Nevada
 5 ‐ 8 March ‐ Aqua‐Therm / Praha 2024 ‐ Prague
 6 ‐ 8 March ‐ Australian Plumbing & Gas Conference 2024 ‐ The Star Gold Coast ‐

read more
 14 ‐ 15 May ‐ Eighth Emerging Water Technology Symposium ‐ Scottsdale, Arizona
 9 ‐ 10 August ‐ MPA Skills & Galvins Plumbing Supplies WA Plumbing Industry Expo ‐

Perth Convention & Exhibition Centre ‐ read more

 22 ‐ 26 September ‐ 95th Annual IAPMO Conference ‐ Las Vegas, Nevada

PPI Group Board of Management 

for 2024! 
During the PPI Group Annual General Meeting on 6 

December 2023, the 2024 Board of Management was 

elected, being President Mr Scott Michaels, Vice-

President Mr Chris Lacey, Treasurer Mr Paul 

Degnan, and Ordinary Board Members Dr Steve 

Cummings, Mr Andrew Williamson, Mr Konrad 

Pradzynski, and Mr Tony Mitchell. The Special Interest 

Group Chairs are: Mr Jim Longley for Sanitary Ware, Mr 

Peter Dimos for Taps Valves Showers, Mr Paul Bonsak 

for Cabs and Labs and Gas Sector, and Mr Tim Fisher 
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for Vacuum Drainage. Their contact details are available 

in the members area on the PPI Group website. 

CONTACT DETAILS BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

Did you miss the presentation 

during the PPI Group General 

Meeting on 13 September 2023? 
A presentation was held during the PPI Group General 

Meeting on Product Certification and Low Lead 

Requirements presented by Anne-Maree 

Campbell, Manager - WaterMark, Australian Building 

Codes Board. If you would like a copy of this 

presentation, please login to the members area and click 

on WATERMARK.. 

LOGIN TO THE MEMBERS AREA  

Nominate a new product category 

for possible inclusion into the 

WELS scheme 
In February 2024, WELS will be inviting stakeholders to 

nominate new product categories (water-using or water-

saving products) for consideration for inclusion into the 

WELS scheme, to evolve the WELS scheme and to 

drive further water savings in the community. After the 

nomination is submitted, there will be a staged 

assessment process to determine if the product is 

included. 

VIEW THE LATEST INKWELS NEWSLETTER HERE  
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ACIF releases Landmark Review 

of Building Confidence Report 

Implementation 
The Australian Construction Industry Forum (ACIF) is 

pleased to release a comprehensive review of the 

implementation of the Building Confidence Report 

recommendations. The review found that the states and 

territories have made great progress towards 

implementing the recommendations, but there is still 

some work to be done. ACIF commends federal, state 

and territory ministers and public servants for their 

efforts in implementing the recommendations, and 

believes that they deserve considerable credit. 

 

 

THE REVIEW CAN BE DOWNLOADED HERE  
 

 
 

Mark your calendars - Australian 

Plumbing & Gas Conference 6 - 8 

March 2024 at The Star, Gold 

Coast 
Registration is now open for full delegates (all inclusive), 

single day passes (exclude all social functions), and 

social function guest tickets. The below registration 

button is only suitable for attendees of this event, if you 

are wanting to exhibit or become a partner, please 

contact MPAQ on 07 3273 0800. 

 

 

GET YOUR TICKET HERE  
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Changes to plumbing and 

drainage standards 
Standards Australia recently hosted a live event that 

discussed changes to the AS/NZS 3500 series, the key 

set of standards for plumbing and drainage systems 

across Australia and New Zealand. To read the Q&A 

and watch the video, click on the below link. 

WATCH THE SESSION  

LATEST STANDARDS AUSTRALIA NEWSLETTER  

Mr Stuart Henry honoured at 2023 

MPA Skills Plumbing Industry 

Training Awards Night in Perth 
Mr Stuart Henry was awarded the prestigious Plumbing 

Industry Service Award, presented by WA plumbing 

industry legends Mr Lindsay Arnold and Mr Peter 

Thompson on Saturday, 21 October 2023 at Optus 

Stadium. 

MORE PHOTOS OF THE AWARDS NIGHT HERE  

WA Plumbing Expo 2024 - only 3 

booths left! 
A consortium of leading plumbing industry groups, 

including the PPI Group, has come together to launch 

the WA Plumbing Industry Expo which will take place at 

the Perth Convention and Exhibition Centre (PCEC) 

from Friday, 9 August to Saturday, 10 August 2024. 



5

SECURE A BOOTH AND/OR WORKSHOP HERE  

Merry Christmas and a healthy 

and prosperous 2024! 
The PPI Group Board of Management would like to wish 

you and your families a Merry Christmas. Thank you for 

your support in 2023 and we are looking forward to 

working with you again in 2024. Best wishes for a 

healthy and prosperous 2024! 

Best wishes, 

Stuart Henry 

Executive Director 

Mobile: 0439 943 098 
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